
VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED!

We are seeking volunteers to serve as community resource station
role-players for a Poverty Simulation.

As a volunteer, you will help create a realistic experience for social
service professionals by role-playing community entities. No prior

acting experience is required—just a willingness to engage and
contribute to this valuable event.

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!
WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Event Details:
Location: John A. Logan College

Date: October 3, 2024
Time: 12:30 PM -4:00PM

Audience: Social service professionals

JOIN NOW

https://registration.extension.illinois.edu/start/prevent-child-abuse-illinois-poverty-simulation-volunteer-signup

